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Highway to learning! 

We collaborated with Keller to organize a workshop for 
teachers from Hope and Induna schools, focused on the 
theme of “Highway to learning”. During the workshop, teachers 
were educated on the significance of building a connection 
with their students before starting daily activities and 
incorporating energizing activities. The aim is to help teachers 
create a stress-free classroom environment for their learners. 

The workshop ran throughout the month of June and 
teachers learned that when they meet children from 
different backgrounds and homes, some are quite hard to 
handle in class but  they were taught how to handle the 
children accordingly. The teachers in the workshop 
impact over four hundred learners. The training was split 
into 6 sessions and each session had interactive videos, 
icebreakers and in person discussions 

Great news! 

We have recently acquired a 3D 

printer that will enable us to 

print tablet cases for our EAGLE 

Nests. This means we can now 

complete our EAGLE Kit and 

produce more kits that can be 

sent to more learning groups. 

We are thrilled to have this new 

technology at our disposal, 

which will significantly enhance 

our capacity to serve more 

children in Zimbabwe. We 
are grateful for your continued 

support in our mission  to 

provide quality education to 

children in underprivileged 

communities.  

APPRECIATION 

“Encourage each other and build each other up”. 1 Thessalonians 5:11 
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showcase our Nests and connect 

with individuals who are passionate 

about education and supporting the 

growth and development of 

children in Zimbabwe. 

During our attendance at the 

Ebenezer annual graduation, we 

were elated to showcase our 

Nests to the people of Matopo. 

This was an excellent opportunity 

for us to demonstrate what we do 

and invite children to join our 

learning groups. As we engaged 

with the community, we were able 

to establish and foster 

relationships with the people of 

Matopo, who were interested in 

learning more about our 

organization and the services we 

offer. 

Overall, our participation in the 

Ebenezer annual graduation 

allowed us to expand our network, 
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We  Educate 
Exciting news! 

We have established a new 
learning group for secondary 
school learners aged 13+. We 
are proud to announce that this 
group uses a solar-powered 
EAGLE Nest, utilizing the PECO 
solar kit. Our learners have the 
advantage of uninterrupted 
learning, even in the absence of 
electricity. We are dedicated to 
providing quality education to all 
children, regardless of their 
circumstances. Thank you for 
your continuous support as we 
work towards making difference 
to children in Zimbabwe. 


